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 July 1, 2024 
 
Kelly McClure, President and Registered Agent 
McClure Oil Corporation 
1212 West 500 South 
Marion, Indiana 46952 
 
Re: Resolution of Case No. 2006-15861-S  

Office of Land Quality 
McClure Oil Corporation  
FID 12147 
Muncie, Delaware County 

 
Dear Kelly McClure:  
 

A record review was conducted on June 20, 2024, and a determination was made that 
McClure Oil Corporation has achieved compliance with the terms of the Agreed Order issued to 
you on September 21, 2009.  

 
Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions concerning this matter, please 

contact Janet Arnold at (317) 232-7201or via email at jarnold@idem.IN.gov. 
 
IDEM strongly encourages the use of pollution prevention techniques to reduce pollution 

emitted to the environment, and to conserve resources such as water and energy. Implementation 
of such techniques can decrease manufacturing costs/overhead, increase worker safety, and 
perhaps lessen the impact of environmental regulations upon your operation. For more 
information on pollution prevention, call IDEM’s Office of Pollution Prevention and Technical 
Assistance at 800/988-7901 or visit www.in.gov/idem/prevention. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jennifer Reno, Chief 
Land Enforcement Section 
Compliance Branch 

     Office of Land Quality 
 
 
cc: Delaware County Health Department 
 Stephen Onochie, OLQ 
 IDEM Virtual Cabinet 

 


